



GRADE 7 – END OF TERM 2-TEST 3

I. Find the word which has a different sound in the part underlined.

1. A. flood B. wood C. book D. cook
2. A. footprint B. shoot C. smooth D. toothache
3. A. wondered B. canceled C. closed D. contributed
4. A. developed B. included C. needed D. wanted

II. Choose the word which has a different stress pattern from the others.

5. A. spacious B. comfort C. traffic D. resource
6. A. possibility B. population C. uncomfortable D. celebration

III. Choose the correct answer.

7. If I have a jet pack, I will use _____ to fly anywhere easily.
A. my B. mine C. his D. their
8. I think _____ is wonderful. We can stay in Vietnam and go everywhere within seconds.
A. teleportation B. mono-wheel bike C. cable car D. ferry
9. Do we need much _____ to park that kind of vehicles?
A. land B. ground C. soil D. space
10. I think in the future cities will be more crowded and the traffic will get _____.
A. good B. well C. worse D. worst
11. We are looking for cheap, clean, _____ sources of energy.
A. polluting B. harmful C. expensive D. effective
12. We should try to reduce energy _____ as much as possible.
A. production B. generate C. consumption D. consumers
13. Solar energy is _____ and it can be replaced easily.
A. new B. renew C. renewable D. non-renewable
14. Alternative sources of energy are _____ and safe.
A. enough B. limited C. exhaustible D. abundant
15. Sources of energy will be used more _____ for our future.
A. effective B. efficient C. effectively D. efficiently
16. Regular light bulbs _____ with low energy light bulbs, which use less energy.
A. replace B. replaced C. should be replaced D. should replace
17. A hydroelectricity station _____ in the North of the country next decade.
A. will build B. has been built C. was built D. will be built
18. We can _____ the problem of energy shortage by using solar energy.

A. carry out B. get C. recover D. solve

19. Don't forget to _____ the lights when leaving a room or going to bed.

A. turn B. turn on C. turn off D. turn out

20. The digital camera belongs to Nick. That camera is _____.

A. him B. he C. his D. one

21. Is this schoolbag _____?

A. you B. your C. yours D. them

22. In that country, over 30% of the population live in _____.

A. poor B. poorer C. poverty D. the poor

23. Children who _____ malnutrition can have a lot of diseases.

A. suffer from B. avoid C. gain D. obtain

24. _____ is quite popular in an overcrowded city where you can see people sleeping in a park or under a bridge.

A. Homeless B. The homeless C. Homelessly D. Homelessness

25. I _____ for the work; they expected me to do it for nothing

A. wasn't paid B. weren't paid C. am not paid D. don't be paid

IV. Find one mistake in each sentence and correct it.

26. Although my sister was tired, but she helped me with my homework.

27. My schoolbag is on the ground and her is on the table.

28. Last night, I read a very excited story about history of means of transport.

29. My friend decided to use fewer electricity by using more solar energy instead.

30. I am sure that in near future we will be living in mobile houses and we won't have to pay for hotel.

V. CLOSEST meaning

31. I'll take the new job. Its salary is **fantastic**.

A reasonable B. acceptable C. pretty high D. wonderful

32. After her mother died, she was **raised** by her grandparents.

A. Grown up B. brought up C. looked at D. take care of

33. Leave your car in the garage just two days a week and you **cut down on** your annual carbon dioxide emissions

A. Give up B. lose C. destroy D. reduce

VI. OPPOSITE meaning

34. Let's live our lives in **greener** ways by throwing away less trash, using alternative energy.

A. Environmentally friendly B. healthy C. fit D. harmful to the environment

35. The first traffic light was operated **manually** by a police officer.

A. By hand B. automatically C. human-driven D. driverless

36. Electricity is the most **common** form of energy today

A. Popular

B. abundant

C. limited

D. rare

VII. Make questions for the underlined part

37. The festivities last for three days or more depending on the country

38. The Festival originated in the valley of Mecca

39. New Year's Day is celebrated on the first day of the new year.

40. People celebrate New Year's Eve with fireworks at the stroke of midnight as the New Year starts.

41. Every family thoroughly deans the house to sweep away any ill-fortune and make way for good incoming luck.

42. Yes, I used to spend Tet holiday with my parents.

43. I felt terrible before my last test

VIII. Read the passage and answer the questions.

Together with Bai Dinh and Yen Tu Pagoda Festival, Huong Pagoda Festival is among the greatest Buddhist festival in northern part of Vietnam. Huong Pagoda is located in My Duc District, 70 kilometers away from Hanoi to the south. This festival lasts for three months from the first to the third month in Lunar Calendar. In fact, the official opening day for the festival is on the 6th day of the first Lunar month. As other festivals in Vietnam, Huong Pagoda Festival is also divided into two parts: The ceremonies and the entertaining activities. Ceremonial rituals consist of incense offering procession and Zen ceremony in which Monks and Buddhists offer incense, flowers, candles and fruits. During the ceremony, there are two monks performing beautiful and flexible dances. On the other hand, entertaining activities include enjoying boat cruise along Yen Stream for watching picturesque scenery, climbing mountain and exploring holy caves. It is believed that climbing up the top of Huong Tich Mountain will bring you fulfillment and great success in life.

44. Where do people celebrate Huong Pagoda Festival?

.....

45. How long does the festival last?

.....

46. Which part of the festival do people climb the mountain?

.....

47. Why do people climb up the top of Huong Tich Mountain?

.....

48. How far is it from My Duc District to Hanoi?

.....

IX. Rewrite

49. She is one of my students.

→ She.....

50. Although it was very noisy, we continued to study our lessons.

→ **Despite**

51. Mai hasn't seen her parents for 3 months.

→ **Mai last**

52. People continue to pollute the air in the city with traffic fumes.

→ **The air**

53. When will they plant those trees? (planted)

→ When.....

54. Ms. Linh teaches our English lessons.

→ Our lessons.....

55. I began to play the guitar when I was 12 years old. (played)

→

56. She found making craft interesting.

→ She.....

57. Mary couldn't go to school because she was sick.

→ Because of.....

58. I spend 30 minutes walking to school everyday.

→ It.....

59. This is Jenny's book. (to)

→ This.....

X. Give the correct verb form

60. We shouldn't (waste) _____ water.

61. In the future, children(fly) _____ to school in jet packs.

62. At 9 am this Sunday, we (do) _____ a research in the lab.

63. I don't mind (retype) _____ the report.

64. How about (collect) _____ paper for our environment project.

65. Don't forget (lock) _____ the door after leaving.

66. When I (meet) _____ her yesterday, she (wait) _____ for the bus.

67. The trash (take) _____ away twice a day.

68. Piano lessons (provide) _____ for kids last summer holiday.

69. The kids look forward (take) _____ to the zoo by their parents.

70. He wore sunglasses and face mask to avoid (recognize) _____